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END OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

 

 
Qube Holdings Limited (Qube) refers to the voluntary suspension, announced on Friday 1 May 2020. The 
voluntary suspension was at the request of ASX, to enable ASX’s processing of the accelerated non-
renounceable entitlement offer announced on 30 April 2020 in CHESS due to the launch date of the 
Entitlement Offer coinciding with the month end processing for CHESS purposes. 
 
Qube expects to be reinstated to trading from its voluntary suspension prior to trading today, Monday 4 May 
2020. 
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William Hara 
General Counsel and Company Secretary 
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